From: .

Sent: 21 April 2020 11:19
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application - 2020/1343/L Former Public Convenience at Junction with

Guilford Place

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Dear Planners

Assuming that the closing date for comments should read 26th April, not March, we wish to object to the
implicit acceptance that the breaches of the agreed plans for this building need only to be ‘regularised’ and
not reinstated.

We have expressed our concern about this development on several occasions already. We assume the
present application is the result of inspectors’ visits to see the progress of the work and we appreciate that.
Given that the work is not finished, we hope that it will be visited regularly by inspectors until completion,
and that any further breaches will not be accepted.

Yours

Chair, Rugby & Harpur Residents Association
for people living in Lamb's Conduit St, Great Ormond St, Rugby St, Great James St, Dombey St




